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Comment on suggestions for the 2023-24 New South Wales 
Redistribution 


As a previous resident of Warringah I am totally against any redistribution of federal seats which 
results in the loss of the federal seat of Warringah. The Liberal Party, who used to hold and highly 
value the seat, are quite opportunistically suggesting that the seat of Warringah should be 
abolished. This proposal shows no respect whatsoever for the residents of Warringah, nor for that 
matter, the surrounding seats. 


Keep the seat of Warringah. 
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